MEMORANDUM

TO: Town Plan and Zoning Commission
FROM: Rebecca Augur, Director of Planning and Land Use Services
DATE:  April 29, 2022

RE: 400 Hebron Ave. Proposal

The applicant withdrew their application as a Section 12.9 minor change to a special permit this
morning, and has requested instead to present their proposal informally at the May 3™
meeting. We anticipate the applicant will also refile a Section 12 special permit application for
receipt on the same night. Therefore, we are cancelling the public hearing and not distributing
previously submitted application materials at this time.



